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Mr. Alan D. Walls 

Special Agent in Charge 

Treasury Department 

Office of Investigations 

P.O. Box 331 

Falls Church, VA  22046 

 

Dear Mr. Walls: 

 

This is in response to your recent letter concerning the special task force to investigate currency law 

violations by multinational corporations which has been established in your office, and has been 

working with us. 

 

I agree that there should be some notification process between this office and yours.  We will designate 

Stuart Allen as our liaison with your office to advise you of those cases which appear to have currency 

reporting law implications.  We appreciate receiving information developed by your agents for we have 

found it to be helpful in our investigations. 

 

I hope this will be the first step in accomplishing our objectives. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stanley Sporkin 

Director 
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